
Report of Executive Director for September, 2017

Weekly updates to membership
Job posting updates on MRPA web site
Posting job advertisements in Memberzone/website
Continue work on 2018 conference vendor packet
Credit Union – making deposits
Proposal for MRPA track sponsor/partner
Email to college students who worked for P & R departments this summer
Time line for Hot shot, Track and Pitch, Hit and Run, fall workshop
Summer ticket revenue
MRPA fall magazine publication
September board meeting at St. Joe’s
Researching Mentoring information
Sent student membership forms/info to St. Joe’s
Hot shot manual updates
Scheduling regional hot shot dates
Conference call with Hillary, Andy and Red Claws about Hot Shot
Hotel for state hot shot participants
Cape travel league meeting
Updated PHR info on MRPA web site
Working with Cousineau’s to sponsor lunch at fall workshop
Managing registration for baseball/softball field maintenance workshop
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